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HELLO FRIENDS

Sorry about the delay, blame my overseas guests!
Down to some business. While Rob is on leave the Ranger of Tarra Bulga Nat.
Park filled in during the Febr. activity day. Greg tackled with about
14 members the Willow trees in Billy's Creek. Quite a number of the tough old
Willows received drillingholes ready for the next step; poison to destroy
them. The Willows are a menace and out of control along the Creek plus they
do not belong in a Nat.Park.

This Saturday, March 18th the Yinnar South Country Fair will be held at the
Martin Walker Reserve,Yinnar South. The event is run by the Yinnar South
Community to help fund many community groups in the area including a
generous donation to the F.O.M.N.P.
It creates also an oppertunity to show ourselves as a group to the people
of the region which could result in recruitment of much needed members.
The Billy-Tea and Damper provided by our Friends Group is a great yearly
attractlon at the Fair. So is the Info tent with materi~l concerning the Nat.
Park. The Ranger and helpers are doing a great job by answering the many
questions about wildlife/birdlife Fauna and flora in the Park.
A reminder to the Ladies of the Friends Group who donate time to the
catering tent
Wendy Steenbergen 12.00 - 2.00 pm
Jo Gardner 12.00 - 2.00 pm
Yvonne Aplin 12.00 - 2.00 pm
Judy Lambert 12.00 - 1.00 pm (if needed extra hour)
Wendy Nickson 11.00 - 12.00pm ============ 2.0O - 3.00pm
Johanna Aziz 11.00 - 12.0Opm ============ 2.00 - 3.00 pm

A change in the advertised activity for this Sunday March 19!!!

Some members of the newly formed Friends of Tarra Bulga Nat. Park will be
visiting us on this Sunday March 19th. We will welcome them at 12.30pm at
Fosters Gully Carpark for a B.B.Q. after which Ken will show off! proudly
our new Propagation set-up. The seedlings are showing great prospects for the
treeplanting sessions during the coming winterseason!
On to the March Activity;Weed eradication/ Nightshade Pulling in Fosters Gully.

Any enthusiastic members amongst you?
The meetingplace : Fosters Gully Carpark at 1.30 pm or before the expected time

should you wish to join in at the B.B.Q. B.Y.O. sausages or
whatever.

that,s all for now, look forward to seeing you again.
Johanna Aziz


